
January 28, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

First, I hereby allow myself to give a brief explanation about my intention to set up this business. 

The main reason that I have a baby to take care of is due to the circumstances that our country is 

experiencing at this time in regards of covid19. Additionally, I am making the decision to be a personal 

caregiver for my baby and thus be able to contribute to taking care of other children to whom I can 

provide the same time for and have an income from home.  

I would love to be able to host as many children as possible in our home.  However, I have considered 

the total number of ten children of ages ranging from newborn to 10 years old.  

My experience in childcare has been taking training such as First Aid CPR AED, ABC’S of Safe Sleep, 

Emergency Preparedness and Sanitation. Furthermore, my fullest experience has been carried out in my 

country of “Mexico” with the care of my nephews, my younger sister and right now with my lovely son.  

Also, I think that I have been a magnet with children because I have always been surrounded by them. I 

had never imagined that having this charisma could lead me to carry out a project like this and above all 

that it could be remunerative. 

In our home “ A Little Piolín “ We will be providing food ranging from breakfast, two snacks and lunch 

every day. In 1115 S Cottage St, Independence MO 64050 and must operate in hours of Monday to 

Friday 6:30am to 17:30 pm. 

The primary goal of “A Little Piolín” is to be a second home for every child to whom we will provide the 

child care service. Likewise, our commitment that the time they spend in our home will be fun, they 

acquire learning, that they socialize and above all learn fundamentals of good behavior habits implanted 

in each of them. 

We believe that Family Child Care home is a good idea for our family situation during this time. Also this 

project will allow the opportunity to employ another child care provider who is looking for a job 

opportunity. Lastly, I want to conclude with this presenting a job that we will enjoy seeing our children 

grow up with us every day. 

 

Best regards, 

Citlali Ray 

913-710-0339 


